
 
 
 
 

Village Street Light Maintenance Contract 
 
 
The Village of Port Washington North is seeking price quotes for the Street 
Light Maintenance contract for 2024/2025. For information purposes only, 
the following is the approximate breakdown of lights in the Village: 
 

15     Pole mounted LED coach lights 
149 Post mounted LED coach lights 

63 Pole mounted LED cobra head lights 
  1 Ground LED spotlight 

 
The contract form may be procured from the Village Clerk at the Village 
Hall, 3 Pleasant Avenue, Port Washington, New York 11050, on Monday 
through Friday between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 pm., and at 
clerk@portwashingtonnorth.org . 
 
Proposals received by 10:00 a.m. on Monday, August 5, 2024 will be 
presented to the Board of Trustees for consideration. The Board 
anticipates awarding the contract to the lowest responsible vendor.  
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